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Year 7 Report 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their continued support since 
September. It has been a pleasure working with the year group and I have enjoyed being involved in 
their first term at Tavistock College.  
 
Please find attached the first academic report of the year, a further one will be sent in July. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Year 7 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 15th March for X band 
students and Wednesday 22nd March for Y band students. Teacher appointments will take place in the 
gymnasium, hall and refectory from 4:30pm-7:30pm with the designated room information displayed at 
the entrance to the block on the evening to assist you. Please sign in on the night to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
If you have not already done so and would like to book Year 7 Parents’ Evening appointments please 
visit https://tavistockcollege.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book online.  Alternatively, please contact 
Chantelle Cocker, Year 7 Administrator either by telephone on 01822 614231 ext. 214 or via email at 
c.cocker@tavistockcollege.devon.sch.uk who will be more than happy to assist you with the booking 
process.  
 
I would like to congratulate parents of Year 7 students who contributed to the Christmas Carol Service 
last term, we received many positive emails and letters from members of the public to congratulate and 
thank students. The Year 7 Apples Project was also a huge success, students produced over 200 bottles 
which were sold at the College Christmas Fayre and Dickensian Evening.  We will be continuing to sell 
the apple juice at the Year 7 Parents Evening over the next 2 weeks.  The Year 7 Young Co-operative 
will then decide how to reinvest the profits. 
  
If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not 
hesitate to contact myself or your child’s tutor. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Hazel Blackmore 
Head of Year 7  
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